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TO:  MHA Membership     
 

FROM: Jim Humphrey, VIAHA President  
 
COPY:  Chris Canuel, North Island Officiating Lead 
  Jason Syrotuck, South Island Officiating Lead  
 

SUBJECT: Referee/Lineperson Compensation  

 
 
At the VIAHA Executive Committee meeting of April 10. 2022 there were two motions passed with 
respect to compensation for referees and linespersons. 
 
The first motion was that a new rate of compensation was adopted for referees and linepersons for 
both Island League and recreational leagues. A chart with these new rates is attached and a copy 
will be inserted in the policy manual and on the VIAHA website. The new rates will become effective 
at the beginning of the 2022-2023 season. 
The second motion was that all MHAs will use the same compensation scale for their recreational 
leagues. 
 
The Executive Committee also agreed that in future the rates of compensation will be a standard 
agenda item for the January Executive Committee Meeting. The Officiating Leads will present their 
recommendations on compensation changes to the VIAHA Executive Director no later than 
December 15 of each year, the recommendations will be distributed to the Executive Committee 
members for discussion and debate at the MHA level and changes, if any, will be decided by the 
Executive Committee at the January Meeting to become effective at the beginning of the following 
season. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Jim Humphrey, VIAHA President       


